





MEMORIAL HIGHWAY CONSTRUCTION NEWSLETTER

Supporting Local - Keeping Safe - Staying Informed

Leadership Reviews Memorial Highway Project

Leadership from NDDOT, the City of Mandan, and Reede Construction, Inc. met last week to directly address delays with the Memorial Highway project. The meeting included NDDOT Director Ron Henke, Deputy Director for Engineering Matt Linneman, Bismarck District Engineer Larry Gangl, Reede CEO Nathan Reede, Reede VP Jesse Bruns, Mandan Mayor James Froelich, and City Administrator Jim Neubauer.

Key project details were discussed, and the importance of moving the project forward efficiently was emphasized. Reede committed to bringing in additional crews by September 12, providing an updated schedule with adjusted project phasing, and delivering weekly progress reports to leadership. Weekly updates will also be shared with the community to keep businesses and residents informed.



Have inquiries concerning special assessments, construction, or anything else?



Reach us at **701-667-1033** or scan the QR code to email us.

https://bit.ly/MemorialHighwayContactForm

SEPTEMBER 4, 2025



Progress on the Project

Here's a look at what's happening now and what's coming up:

- Storm Sewer Installation Underground utility crews are installing new storm sewer from the east end of the project all the way to the west end at 32nd Avenue.
- Utility Tie-Ins Crews are also connecting the new system to the existing sanitary sewer and watermain.
- 46th Avenue Closure Work is underway at the 46th Avenue intersection, including pavement removals and underground utility installation. Reede Construction plans to have the intersection partially paved and traffic safety devices installed in time for the proposed reopening the week of September 22.
- Looking Ahead Next week, crews are expected to begin hauling in and placing gravel in preparation for concrete paving, which is anticipated to begin late in the week.

Businesses Are Open - Please Support Local!

Access may look different during construction, but all businesses remain open.

Thank you for shopping local!

Stay Connected

Project Info: dot.nd.gov/memorialhwy
Traffic Updates: travel.dot.nd.gov or dial 511

ii City Updates: cityofmandan.com/mhp